
KURE BEACH 

SHORELINE ACCESS AND PARKING COMMITTEE 

OCTOBER 2, 2012 

The meeting was called to order at 5:02PM at the Town Hall with the following in attendance: 

Jim Smith, Co-Chair     Priscilla Smith, Secretary      

Mike Bledsoe      Richard Graham II     

Also present:  Steve Pagley, Council Liaison 

By motion made, seconded and carried the minutes from the September Meeting were adopted.    

By motion made, seconded and carried the agenda for the October Meeting were adopted.       

There were no persons to address the committee. 

OLD BUSINESS: 

1.  The Parking Map is almost completed.  There is still some “tweaking” to finalize it to be 

done. 

2. DOT should be starting the sidewalk this month. 

3. We are still waiting for the ATT approval for this entrance. 

4. We are still waiting for the encroachment process to be completed for the new parking. 

5. Beach Access Wood Signs.  After much discussion Richard made a motion to have one of 

each color, light blue and dark blue, to be done and Tony will obtain a price for this 

prior to requesting funding from the Town. 

6. Mike mentioned that there is a 20’ limit listed on the signs in the parking areas, he sent 

an e-mail to John Batson asking him to advise what the town ordinances allow. 

7. Goals.  The Goals have not changed 

8. Review of completed progress is ongoing. 

NEW BUSINESS; 

a.  Handicap space by Big Daddys on K Ave.  A discussion ensued and Richard felt that 

there was no need to install an additional handicap space there as there were two in the 

parking lot.  Richard did say that we should review the handicap parking spaces on 

Atlantic Ave due to the new ramp there.   

The meeting was adjourned at 5:50PM.  The next scheduled meeting will be on November 6
th

 at 

4:00PM at the Rec. Center.  PLEASE NOTE:  THIS CHANGE IN TIME AND LOCATION IS 

DUE TO THE FACT THAT THE TOWN HALL WILL BE HOSTING THE ELECTION. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Priscilla Smith 



 

 

 

 

 


